LIFESPAN REPRESENTATIVE MEMO, AUGUST, 2017
Hi Everyone,

I hope you are enjoying these warm summer days.  I wish there was a way to bottle it so we could pop the cork when it is cold and freezing outside.

As we approach the next few weeks there are a couple of things to keep in mind.  

We still need some volunteers for the book sale on July 26-29.  This is a golden opportunity for service hours for those who might need them and is also a great way to find some super books to read!

We still have some tickets left for the August 17th baseball game at the Jimmy John’s field in Utica.  Tickets are $15.00.  This is a really family friendly place to enjoy a good ballgame, maybe a hot dog, and time with pro-life family and friends.  Call the office to order tickets.
Please be sure to look at the attached flyer for the youth event, Abolish Abortion in Your Lifetime.  Please be sure that your Youth Minister sees it as soon as possible so he/she can inform the young people at your faith community.  This will be a great opportunity to see, learn and put into practice those things that will stop abortion.  It is a great opportunity, at very low cost. The movie will inspire.
September 9th is the Day of Remembrance of the Unborn and we will again have a brief ceremony at the gravesite of the babies LIFESPAN buried some 36 years ago.  

There will be Walk for Life in the Livonia area on September 10th.  See attached flyer.
Also attached you will find the WeeCare Giving Tree letter.  Please hang onto this so you can use it at the appropriate time for your faith community. 
Then we have Christmas cards and Entertainment books and the Infographic/Meme design opportunity and the list goes on.  We are busy people in the cause of life and we WILL succeed!

Love Life!

Diane, Lynn and Maria

